Reference: FOI-380

North Tyne;ide Council

Request:
This is an information request relating to bonuses and redundancy payments.
Please provide the following information:
1. How many bonuses were given out to staff during the 2022 calendar year? Please
include the monetary value of the bonus and also the format of the bonus (i.e. was

it a gift card, voucher, cash bonus).

2. Any redundancy payments made to employees leaving in 2022. If any were made,
please provide information on the total amount of each payment.

Response:
1. North Tyneside Council do not pay bonuses to employees.

2. There were no redundancy payments paid in 2022.

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY
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